Re: public art

Kimber Morgan <kmorgan4661@gmail.com>

Wed 6/20/2018 7:05 PM

To:Kristin Zagurski <kzagurski@crgov.com>;

Kristin,

Thank you for getting back to me. | wasn't sure who to contact, so it's nice to find you.

My family took a hike this weekend in Green Mountain Falls, Co. It's a very small town near Woodland Park. The town has made improvements
over the years to celebrate their history and they added this installation (attached) since the last time we were there. It made me think of how
easy and special this could be for Castle Rock...basically a large canvas on a small billboard of a beautiful picture from our history.

It was such a draw for visitors to look at, and it seems like a good fit for Festival Park, Downtown, or Miller Park.

I am happy to help in any way to find out more about how this was made, cost, etc. We love what's happening in Castle Rock and think this
might be a good idea to celebrate our history.
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Please let me know what you think,

Kimber



On Jun 20, 2018, at 9:36 AM, Kristin Zagurski <kzagurski@crgov.com> wrote:

Hi Kimber,

| understand you’ve reached out to KerriAnne on our Community Relations team a couple of times about a
suggestion for public art. | am the staff liaison to the Public Art Commission. You are welcome to direct the
information to me, and | will share it with the Commission.

Thank you,

Kristin Zagurski

Assistant to the Town Manager

Town of Castle Rock

720-733-3552 | kzagurski@CRgov.com
Find us on Facebook | Follow us on Twitter




